
 

 
 
 

  

Memo 
 
Date: April 27, 2020 
 
To: Pastors, parish administrators, parish secretaries and bulletin 

editors 
 
From: Nancy Stoehr, Coordinator of Stewardship and Development, Office 

of Stewardship 

Re:  Webinar – Stewardship-based Recovery Plan
 

Stewardship-based Recovery Plan 
Mission-focused planning to welcome back parishioners 

 
 A webinar co-hosted by OSV and the Archdiocese of Atlanta 

 
It is very likely that many parishes are questioning what to do when our 
communities begin to emerge from the COVID-19 pandemic. Parishes are likely 
questioning how to welcome back their parishioners and stabilize their parish 
offertory after weeks of isolation. OSV and the Archdiocese of Atlanta are 
joining to share ideas and best practices on how to recover.   
 
Here is an insight on discussion topics:  
 
Stewardship messaging now and after pandemic 
Welcome back 
Review ongoing communications use/tools 
Financial transparency – Offertory recover plan 
 
Join OSV and the Archdiocese of Atlanta as they answer questions during 
these uncertain times and present innovative and practical fundraising 
strategies. 
 
We have two dates available, Tuesday, April 28 at 10:30 a.m. and Thursday, 
April 30 at 2 p.m. 
 



Visit https://register.gotowebinar.com/rt/1102893032401600016 to reserve 
your seat now! 
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